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Deferred Submittals Review Procedure

When items, such as trusses, are identified as deferred submittal to accommodate the construction scheduling, the 
following review procedure shall be followed:

1. The construction documents shall be stamped and signed by a registered design professional and also stamped 
as reviewed by the design professional of record prior to submittal to the City.

2. All such drawings and calculations shall be submitted directly to the City of San Jose Plan Check Engineer.
3. To expedite the review of deferred items, the applicant should also submit a copy of the set of approved 

drawings for the original permit.

Not accepted for deferred submittal

 Single family dwellings
 Shear wall holdown systems


